

President Road | Aylesbury | Buckinghamshire | HP18 0YA Tel: 01296 326320 | e-mail: admin@greenridgeacademy.co.uk Website: www.greenridgeacademy.co.uk | Twitter: @GreenRidgeR2

Headteacher: Mrs. Jen Fraser, B.Ed. (Hons), NPQH

Thursday, 9th January 2025

## **Little Berries Staff Update**

Dear Parents and Carers,

I write to you today to update you on the staff changes within the Little Berries room.

Little Berries

As you are aware, Miss Gaiger is leaving Green Ridge this Friday to embark on a new career journey and we congratulated Miss Stanley on successfully securing the role as Little Berries Room Lead from next week (Week commencing 13<sup>th</sup> January). Therefore, we are now recruiting for an Early Years Educator and this process is well underway. To support the Little Berries team with this transition we have made the decision to temporarily move Miss Bannister from our Little Pines room into Little Berries until the end of January. Miss Bannister has previously worked within our Little Berries room and is familiar with the routine, she also currently covers our Wrap Around Clubs and is already familiar with many of the children from Little Berries.

## Lead Learner Change

In regards to Miss Gaiger's Lead Learner Group, we have distributed those children amongst Miss Stanley and Mrs Goodin. This will be communicated with you via Tapestry by the end of the week as it was originally done so in September, therefore please do look for any updates on there if your child was previously in Miss Gaiger's Lead Learner Group. As a room, all staff actively support the children's development and support their needs therefore, we don't anticipate that this will have much impact on the children. Miss Stanley and Mrs Goodin will continue to capture your child's 'Wow Moments' as has already been done so by Miss Gaiger and these will continue to be shared via Tapestry.

Thank you for your continued support, and if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Miss Jones or Miss Dilks.

Yours faithfully,

Miss. Catherine Jones Curriculum Team Lead Miss. Laura Dilks

Early Years Assistant Headteacher

